
PSTI ACT 2022 Declarations 
Please find the declarations for our internet connecting devices and server, as well as for 
all devices that connect to our MIHO001 gateway below. 

 

Product: MiHome Server 

Part: AWS MiHome server (https://mihome4u.co.uk) 

Manufacturer:  Energenie Ltd. 
   Work from Here, 
   Miller’s Three, 
   Bishop’s Stortford, 
   Hertfordshire, 
   CM23 3DH 

We, Energenie Ltd., hereby declare that the above-mentioned product complies with the 
security requirements set forth in the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure Act 2022 (PSTI Act 2022) and the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure (Security Requirements for Relevant Connectable Products) Regulations 
2023.  
Features Implemented: - Unique, non-default passwords for each device - Secure software 
update mechanisms - Clear process for reporting and addressing security vulnerabilities 
Compliance has been verified through rigorous internal testing and third-party 
certification. 

Authorized Signatory: C Pittom [Quality and Customer Technical Support Engineer] 

Signed on: 09/07/2024 
 

  

https://mihome4u.co.uk/


Product: MiHome Gateway  
Part: MIHO001 

Manufacturer:  Energenie Ltd. 
   Work from Here, 
   Miller’s Three, 
   Bishop’s Stortford, 
   Hertfordshire, 
   CM23 3DH 

We, Energenie Ltd., hereby declare that the above-mentioned product complies with the 
security requirements set forth in the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure Act 2022 (PSTI Act 2022) and the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure (Security Requirements for Relevant Connectable Products) Regulations 
2023.  
Features Implemented: - Unique, non-default passwords for each device - Secure software 
update mechanisms - Clear process for reporting and addressing security vulnerabilities 
Compliance has been verified through rigorous internal testing and third-party 
certification. 

Authorized Signatory: C Pittom [Quality and Customer Technical Support Engineer] 

Signed on: 09/07/2024 
 

  



Product: MiHome Smart Devices that pair to MIHO001 

Part: Various 

Manufacturer:  Energenie Ltd. 
   Work from Here, 
   Miller’s Three, 
   Bishop’s Stortford, 
   Hertfordshire, 
   CM23 3DH 

We, Energenie Ltd., hereby declare that our control only, monitor only and control and 
monitor products (with the exception of the MIHO109) do not connect directly to the 
internet, and instead connect through the MIHO001 which complies with the security 
requirements set forth in the Product Security and Telecommunications Infrastructure Act 
2022 (PSTI Act 2022) and the Product Security and Telecommunications Infrastructure 
(Security Requirements for Relevant Connectable Products) Regulations 2023.  
 
Authorized Signatory: C Pittom [Quality and Customer Technical Support Engineer] 

Signed on: 09/07/2024 
 

 

  



Product: MiHome WiFi Socket 

Part: MIHO109 

Manufacturer:  Energenie Ltd. 
   Work from Here, 
   Miller’s Three, 
   Bishop’s Stortford, 
   Hertfordshire, 
   CM23 3DH 

We, Energenie Ltd., hereby declare that the above-mentioned product complies with the 
security requirements set forth in the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure Act 2022 (PSTI Act 2022) and the Product Security and Telecommunications 
Infrastructure (Security Requirements for Relevant Connectable Products) Regulations 
2023.  
Features Implemented: - Unique, non-default passwords for each device - Secure software 
update mechanisms - Clear process for reporting and addressing security vulnerabilities 
Compliance has been verified through rigorous internal testing and third-party 
certification. 

Authorized Signatory: C Pittom [Quality and Customer Technical Support Engineer] 

Signed on: 09/07/2024 
 


